

SRCT MEETING MINUTES - NOVEMBER 4, 2019

OPENED: 6:04 PM

PRESENT: Chris Price, Mat Allen, Shane O'Donovan, Oscar O'Donovan, Merrin Ploughman, Martin Long, Kylie Phipps, Mathew Phipps, Rod Garrett, Andrew Vince, Brett Mansfield

APOLOGIES: Len Bester

BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES:

- Jed Metcher's Race Centre coaching deferred
- Chris to ask Shaun to print do-not-cross sign for pit
- VGA cable needed for TV during 2-Hour weekend
- RC390 - \$300 for newcomers to hire to race, \$500 for people who have raced before, \$500 insurance. The bike is not for Ride Days unless needed by a committee member for leading the Novice group. Chris to put advertisement post on the SRCT Facebook page after 2-Hour weekend. Tyres still needed for the bike.
- 10 Pin Bowling to be organised by Rod.
- Photographer safe-zones to be determined
- Suggestion of a winch for recovery vehicle
- Ambulance to be booked until 5:00 PM from now on (was 4:30 PM). Len to follow up and check with Shaun whether the 4:30 PM finish had significance.
- Martin to create key register template on Google drive
- Fliers to be organised for shops which advertise that the first Ride Day is free for newcomers. Stuart Bugg to ask Kate regarding fliers, Len to follow up.
- Martin and Chris to work on protocol document regarding race boycotts
- One warm-up lap for races from now on
- Purchase of generators to be considered to combat power deficiency
- Mat to call Shaun regarding the removal of Shaun's scooter from the shipping container
- Placement of second shipping container to be checked next ride day

NEW BUSINESS:

- Brett to create volunteering and officials page on the SRCT website once Mathew sends through content
- Group photo to be taken during 2-Hour dinner for committee member page on website
- Lap records page to be created on website once records are determined

- Club values page to be created on website once club values are determined
- Minutes to be accessible through the website for anyone to view from now on
- Talk of whether Historic Over 500s and Historic Under 500s should be combined
- Ride of the day award suggested instead of medals determining placement in Formula Baskerville
- Parade lap for Juniors suggested for race days
- Santa is only available in the morning for the Christmas BBQ
- Chris to talk to Chris at next Ride Day regarding mess left by northern campers
- Rules for Junior race class to be discussed further, Race Format Supp Regs to be proposed - Shane and Matt

MEETING CLOSED 7:43 PM